
 

 

 
 

Rembrandt Neighbors Newsletter 

Neighborhood Watch Alert 

UPDATE 
8-8-14 

 
 

One of our Rembrandt Neighborhood Watch Police Team Officers has let us know that she is having her Police 
Volunteers patrol the community and those streets affected by the recent break-ins. She also provided us an 
additional Preventing Burglary brochure (attached) available on our website below.  

 

Let’s keep an eye out for each other and if you see anything suspicious call 911 from a safe place. If you see 
anyone in the park after dark call the non-emergency line at 951-776-1099 option 5. Thanks and Stay Vigilant! It’s 
up to each of us to keep our neighborhood safe. 

 

Rembrandt Neighborhood Watch 

rembrandtneighbors@hotmail.com 

www.neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/home 
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